Potential Platform for Judo BC
My name is Glenn Ford, I belong to the Langley Judo Club, were I have been the Head Instructor for the past 2 yrs.

I began my Judo career in 1972 at the New Westminster Judo Club under Bob Caulfield I received my Shodan at the New West Club and instructed there for I year before moving over to the Langley Club to help Henry Kalickiak.

I have been involved in Judo as both competitor and instructor for 31 yrs. Within those years I have seen a lot of changes through out Judo some for the good and some not.

I believe we have to start changing Judo as we see it now from the old ways to the new ways and move into the 21st century. I know there are a few people out there that believe their way of running or how it is being run is the best way and that new changes might hurt Judo in B.C.. But as I see it if we do not move ahead and start changing the way we do business as a Non-Profit organization we (Judo in BC) will be left in the dust and at the very bottom of the barrel. For the “Good of Judo “ we must change from the decades of how it is being run to a new and better way.
To do this we have to look towards the future, other sports (their mistakes and achievements), and towards our own membership.

The following items are a few of my thoughts/views on how we can change:
1) To increase our membership in BC from our current 230 +/- (registered voting members) to include all active/non-active Judoka in BC.

2) All members in good standing will have a vote and or voice

3) A minimum age for voting or holding office, if under age the Guardians of the

Judoka will be able to vote or hold office.

4) Increasing our membership will give judo BC a larger body and this would  

increase our chances for larger funding as we would be a larger group towards governing bodies.

5) We should start using the people and their resources who are involved in judo either themselves or through their kids, as there are a lot of talented people out 
there that could do a lot of good for Judo in BC. This means letting the Mudansha have a voice and vote.

6) The voting system is archaic and needs to be upgraded to the 21st century, this

would be by eliminating the proxy vote and have a electronic, mail in vote system where people can vote in confidence and not in fear or reprisal. Also this could include a early vote by above for those who cannot make the meeting. This would give everyone a fair voting system by all and not by a few. 
     These are a few ideas that come to light and I will be putting my name forward for the Vice President position.  Thanks for your time.  
Glenn Ford                                                               
